
 

05 September 2022 
 

 

UCD REGISTRY 

Allocation of Elective Module Places - 06 September 2022 
 

Dear Student, 
 
On Tuesday, 06 September 2022, we will allocate places to Elective modules for continuing undergraduate 
students. 
 
To allow this to happen, online module registration will close at 10 am for all students on 06 September. It 
will reopen on a phased basis on Wednesday, 07 September 2022. It will be open for all students by 1:30 
pm. During this time, students will still be able to confirm registration and complete Step 1 of online registration. 
 
If you have chosen Elective modules, an email will be sent to your UCD Connect email on 06 September to say 
if you were successful or not in getting a place. Read more about the allocation of Elective places. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ruth Harrison 
 
Director of Fees & Data Management | Stiúrthóir Táillí & Bainistíocht Sonraí 
UCD Registry | Clárlann UCD 

 

 

Get in Touch 
 

 

UCD Registry 

 

Tierney Building 
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https://www.ucd.ie/students/registration/electives/
https://htmledit.squarefree.com/#0.1_
https://www.ucd.ie/students/studentdesk/contact/
https://maps.google.com/maps?q=ucd+tierney+building&hl=en&ll=53.306801,-6.22118&spn=0.002984,0.008256&sll=53.307262,-6.219077&sspn=0.011937,0.033023&oq=ucd+tierney&t=m&hnear=UCD+Registry,+Tierney+Bldg+(Administration+Building),+Dublin+4,+County+Dublin,+Ireland&z=18&iwloc=A
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